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										October 22, 2022



Ms. Lori Gutierrez, Deputy Director, Office of Policy

RA-DHLTCRegs@pa.gov



Dear Ms. Gutierrez,



	My husband and I are so grateful to receive the nursing staff care at Foulkeways.  We have true concern to the proposed Department of Health Pennsylvania Nursing Facility Licensure Regulations to 28 Pennsylvania Code 201 and 211 to Federal Code 42 CFR Part 483.  The thought that the nursing staff would need to divide their attention to Medicare paperwork, thereby spending less time with residents' medical needs is of great concern.  Foulkeways does not need federal regulations imposed on our staff, as we receive no funds from Medicare or Medicaid.  The care here is excellent, and we have no deficiency per the 2022 Department of Health survey.  We urge not to impose the Federal regulations on us.



Sincerely 





Constance Turner

Foulkeways Resident
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